
 

 

News for the Week of September 8, 2025 
 

Calendar of Events: 
 
Monday (8)     Evy Art Class- 12:30 p.m. 
Tuesday (9)            Caregiver Support Group- 10:30 a.m. 
      NO BIBLE STUDY 
Wednesday (10)  Choir Rehearsal- 7:00 p.m. 
Thursday (11)     Mary Maier Circle Meeting- 11:30 a.m. 
Friday (12)      Habitat for Humanity Volunteer Opportunity- 8 a.m. 
Sunday (14)    Worship service- 9:30 a.m.  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Grandparents Day  
 

Grandparents were the focus on the youth project for the month of 
September! The youth acknowledged their love for their 
grandparents this weekend with special crafts and presentations 
that they shared during the September 7th worship service. Many 
thanks to Judy Driesbaugh for the continuing efforts to support our 
youth in their Christian education! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

God’s Work Our Hands Sunday 

Our congregation organized and bagged “weekend” bags which will be donated to local 
elementary schools to provide food for students on weekends who are facing food 
insecurity. We made over one hundred bags of food on Sunday and this number will 
continue to grow as we add some finishing touches to a few bags. Please tune in next 
week for an update on the total of bags that we completed! Thank you everyone who 
donated food and their time to organizing and bagging items!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are 
“before” 
photos of 

volunteers 
unpackaging 

and organizing 
food. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Volunteers assembled over one 
hundred bags thus far! Thank 
you to everyone that helped! 

Especially Tim Sherry who was 
kind enough to run out to 

purchase more plastic bags 
when we ran out!  



September Birthdays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
A NEW BIRTHDAY SONG 

Using the tune KREMSER, We Praise You, O God 

We celebrate with you the life that God gave you. 
We thank God for letting us share in your joy. 

God bless you, keep you, and shine Christ’s light upon you. 
With love we sing together happy birthday to you. 

 

 

TRINITY COLUMBARIUM 

            Administrative Information  
Office Phone: (386) 428-4307   
Office E-mail:       trinitylutheran485@gmail.com 
Trinity website:    www.trinitylutherannsb.org 
Florida-Bahamas Synod www.fbsynod.org  
ELCA www.elca.org 

 

 3 Barbara Fortney 14 Amelia Flanary  

 4 Frank Still 17 Daniel Armstrong  

 5 Mary Still 22 Darian Tucker  

 7 Marilyn Curtis 26 Louise Jacobsen  

 8 Shirley Niemeyer 28 Tate Still  

COLUMBARIUM NICHE SUBSCRIPTION FEE 

MEMBER:         $2000.00  

NON-MEMBER       $3000.00  

Includes one niche which will hold two urns, a 
faceplate (to cover the niche) that is engraved with 
name of deceased, plus year of birth and death. 

APPLICATION AVAILABLE PLEASE CONTACT: 

 — Marilyn O’Connor 

 — Jean Haughwout  

 — Church Office (386-428-4307) 

 
Pastor:   The Rev. Robert Vogl 

Cantor:     Brian Larson 

Office Administrator:  Mary Parada 

Custodian:     Laura Jones 

mailto:trinitylutheran485@gmail.com
http://www.trinitylutherannsb.org/
http://www.fbsynod.org/
http://www.elca.org/

